

COUNCIL 18/07/24

From:

Peter Mclaren

Sent:

11 July 2024 20:50

To:

admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk

Cc:

gaye.powell1

Subject:

Fwd: Neighbourhood Development Plan and Replacement Boules Piste

Dear Milly

Re: Neighbourhood Development Plan and Replacement Boules Piste

We are not quite sure to whom we should address this so would be most grateful if you can advise.

The Boules Piste at Defiance field will be lost when the new development of the site goes ahead. The existing pistes were created there by Bob Carter for the Twinning Association to enable Twinning members and the general public to play. I believe there are 3 pistes to enable competitions to be held there, which did used to happen on a regular basis. I believe there may have been some discussion recently about re-siting this facility at Thanckes Park at the cost of the future developer?

We would like to express our wish for the existing facility to be replaced - **like for like** to enable members and other users of Thankes Park the opportunity to play.

Regards

Gave Powell

Chair Torpoint District Twinning Association